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Update	related	to	COVID-19/Coronavirus	and	Basketball	Nova	Scotia	programming	
	
March	13th,	2020	
	
Due	to	the	ongoing	developments	in	the	Coronavirus	(COVID-19)	pandemic	and	in	an	attempt	to	
limit	the	further	impact	of	the	virus,	Basketball	Nova	Scotia	has	cancelled	all	sanctioned	events	
until	further	notice,	including	the	following:		

• Targeted	Athlete	Strategy	(TAS)	Canadian	Sport	Centre	Atlantic	(CSCA)	Training	(March	
15,	25	&	29,	2020)	

• Basketball	Day	in	Nova	Scotia	-	Halifax	Hurricanes	vs.	Windsor	Express	(March	18,	2020)	
• BNS	Signature	Coaching	Clinic	(March	20	–	22)	
• U14	Provincial	Championships	(March	27	–	29)		
• U16/18	Provincial	Championships	(April	3	–	5)		
• Canadian	Wheelchair	Basketball	League	Women's	Nationals	(April	3	–	5)	

Basketball	Nova	Scotia,	with	guidance	from	the	Nova	Scotia	Chief	Medial	Officer,	Canadian	and	
global	health	authorities,	will	continue	to	monitor	the	situation	on	a	daily	basis	and	advise	on	
the	status	of	upcoming	events	as	new	information	becomes	available.	This	includes	upcoming	
events	and	plans	for	Team	Scotia	(Provincial	Teams	U14	–	U17).	
					
Basketball	Nova	Scotia	is	committed	to	the	health	and	safety	of	our	basketball	community.	We	
ask	that	our	Club	Presidents	communicate	this	to	their	coaches	and	families.	The	offices	of	
Basketball	Nova	Scotia	will	be	closed	to	the	public	during	this	period	of	time	but	staff	will	be	
available	through	email	and	phone	to	assist	where	necessary.	We	thank	you	for	your	patience	as	
we	take	the	time	to	make	the	best	decision	in	the	circumstances.		
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